
From: Christina Flores 

Sent: Monday, July 26, 2021 12:41 PM 

To: Sally Walsh; Bryan Pankhurst; Jessica Heinz 

Cc: Carmen Capezzuto; Brandon Dolan 

Subject: FW: Change in Trash Pickup 

 

Good afternoon,  

 

Vice Mayor Martin received the following email. Can you please add it to the backup for 10B? 

 

Thank you, 

 

Christina Flores 

Executive Assistant  

Office of the Mayor and City Council 

City of Port St. Lucie 

121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd. 

Port St. Lucie, FL 34984 

(772) 873-6472 office; (772) 871-7382 fax 

cflores@cityofpsl.com 

 

 

From: Cindy Siebert <csiebert@gmail.com>  

Sent: Monday, July 26, 2021 9:30 AM 

To: Shannon Martin <Shannon.Martin@cityofpsl.com>; Christina Flores <CFlores@cityofpsl.com> 

Subject: Change in Trash Pickup 

 

I just learned of the plan to eliminate the haul all trash pickup system currently used in Port St. Lucie. I 

am very disappointed to hear this as not everyone has access to a pickup truck to haul trash to am 

alternate location. This will place an additional burden on citizens of PSL who will either need to pay for 

a truck rental to haul larger pieces of trash to the designated disposal site or face fines they cannot 

afford. What will be done to ease this new burden? 

 

Another question I have is in regards to trash pickup being included in our yearly tax bill. When y'all 

began doing this several years ago, it was specifically so PSL would not lose the haul all option. If this is 

going to change, will Waste Pro continue to receive the benefit of an annual assessment for trash 

pickup?  

 

Please consider the downsides of changing the haul all plan before making any changes. Right now, it 

looks like it will benefit Waste Pro while adding burdens to the citizens of PSL without any benefits. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cindy Siebert 

 

 


